
 
 

Public Notice 

  

This notice is to advise you that Glen Armstrong Construction Ltd. (GACL) will be 

completing sanitary forcemain improvements in the DeBolt area on behalf of the MD of 

Greenview No. 16. 

Forcemain system improvements will be taking place along Range Road 11 from 

approximately 900 metres south of Highway 43, north to the DeBolt lift station adjacent 

to Highway 736. Manhole lining and manhole adjustments will be taking place within the 

Hamlet and the Creeks Crossing Subdivision. Construction laydown areas are expected 

within and around the construction area. Work is anticipated to start in July and continue 

to the latter part of July or into August. 

As a normal part of construction operations there may be minor delays to the traveling 

public, however no road closures are anticipated at this time. With regard to the sanitary 

system, we are not anticipating any impact to the public. An updated notice will be 

provided seven days prior to construction. 

If you have any questions or concerns once work commences you can contact our 

Superintendent, Mr. Richard Armstrong at (780) 618-7899 or MPE Engineering Ltd.’s 

site representative, Mr. Nathan Rossing at (780) 832-5603. 

Glen Armstrong Construction Ltd. thanks you in advance for your cooperation and 

understanding. 

 


